
Mohammad Habib

From:

	

Richard Goetz <rickg@rlmediasystems.com >
Sent:

	

Tuesday, May 1, 2018 9:52 AM
To:

	

Mohammad Habib
Subject:

	

WHWD Facility ID 67958

This is to let you know 0000049104 is an extension of 0000029373 since the extension of 0000029373 was not filed

timely.

Rick Goetz

R & L Media Systems

rick@rlmediasystems.com

Virus-free. yvco

1


